From: GEORGE PHILIP 
Sent: 12 September 2016 15:56
To: Planning
Subject: nathaneil.stock@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Dear Sirs

 As owners and occupiers of New Barn Farm, we have been watching closely the planning applications that have been submitted for the re-development of Muddle Barn Farm.  We are now confident that the current proposal is appropriate and will be a great improvement on what is on the site at present.  At present there is a modest house of poor design and construction and a large area of former asbestos clad agricultural buildings, which are part surrounded by conifer hedging trees which are growing out of control and totally inappropriate for the area.   We are pleased to see the proposed scheme has a full programme of landscaping and planting of soft and hard woods to soften the impact of the development on the surroundings.

The new dwelling with provide family accommodation extending to about 351 sq m, not a large house, (New Barn Farm extends to 378 sq m) and about 591 sqm of outbuildings which are being retained.  This we can see is about 550 sq m less than what is on the site at present.

 This development we believe will be a vast improvement and has our full support.

Yours faithfully

 

 

George and Kate Philip

 

 

